

Head of School:

Mrs N. Teece, BA (Hons), MA, PGCE, SLE nteece@mowbrayeducation.org

Executive Headteacher:

Mrs C. Stansfield, BA, MA, PGCE, NPQH cstansfield@mowbrayeducation.org

26th November 2021

Dear Parents / Guardians,

Year 10 Trip to Hollywood Bowl ~ Friday 17th December 2021

We are delighted to announce that the Year 10 tutor team will be running a trip to Hollywood Bowl, at the Meridian Leisure Park in Leicester, on **Friday 17th December 2021.**

The visit will be a celebration of student's behaviour and attitude to learning throughout the first term of school. We will be leaving the school after tutor in the morning (approximately 9.05am), and we will be back in time for the normal end of the school day.

The cost of this trip is £14. To secure your child's place, this will need to be paid by **Friday 3rd December 2021 (3pm)** via School Gateway.

The cost of the trip includes travel, a session of bowling, and a meal, served by the bowling alley. The students may also wish to bring a little extra cash for additional snacks or drinks and for any of the other amusements at the location.

The maximum number of students that we can accommodate on the trip is 150. If the trip is oversubscribed, we will be running a ballot to choose the students that will be attending the trip. If your child is not chosen you will receive a full refund.

Students who do not wish to go on the trip will be expected to attend school as normal.

We will take all medical information from our current records, so please contact Mrs Battisson (hbattisson@johnferneley.org) if your child's medical records need to be updated. Further, please ensure you tick the "consent" box the School Gateway when making the payment.

Please note that the cost of this trip is non-refundable once you have been offered a place on the trip.

We very much hope that your child will be able to take part in this fantastic experience. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Beaver and Mrs Herbert Head of Year and Assistant Head of Year jbeaver@johnferneley.org jherbert@johnferneley.org

